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Student Affairs Bi-Weekly News & Information 
 

8.19.2018 
  

 
This bi-weekly newsletter is meant to inform you of important events, announcements, 

acknowledgements and deadlines in the Division of Student Affairs. 

********** 

 

 
CHARTWELLS: 
 
We Are Hiring Students! 
Our campaign for hiring and job opportunities with Chartwells has resulted in new student hires 
this semester…but we need more!  We do have more positions and shifts to fill, so we want to 
encourage all interested to apply. Student associates can work flexible hours around classes 
plus enjoy the perks of working with us like payment of parking passes, $10/hr starting wage, 
safety shoes, and an opportunity to earn scholarship money after one full semester of working 
with us. New student associates are also offered training and a view into life-long career 
opportunities with Chartwells / Compass Group. To apply go to: altogethergreat.com or visit the 
employment center in ARKU 103. 

 

********** 

 
STUDENT ACTIVITIES: 
 
Sept. 18 at 6 p.m.  Poet: Melissa Lozada-Olivia  Anne Kitrell Art Gallery 
Sept. 19 at 6 p.m.    Step Afrika  Union Theatre 
Sept. 19 at 5 p.m. OFA Funding Informational Session    Union 511 
 
Oct. 8 by Noon OSA Applications and ASG Associate Member Due 

********** 
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CENTER FOR COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT: 
 
Find Your Impact Sessions are Now Meeting 
The Volunteer Action Center has begun a new program called Find Your Impact. This program is 
a series of information sessions with 15 area agencies. These sessions provide a great way for 
students to engage with the community and to learn from local non-profit professionals. 
 
Each week, one agency will hold an information session to discuss its operations and their 
volunteer opportunities. Each session will be from 5-6 p.m. on Tuesdays and Wednesdays at Pat 
Walker Health Center Room 1118. 
 
Find Your Impact sessions count as an hour towards Get Your Ten. Sessions are also great for 
students who are in service learning classes or organizations that require volunteer impacts. 
Below are a list of the scheduled events: 
 
Sept. 19 — Parkinson's Foundation, which makes life better for people with Parkinson's disease. 
Sept. 25 — Open Avenues, a program that provides opportunity for people with disabilities. 
Sept. 26 — Youth Bridge Inc., providers of comprehensive care to youth in crisis and their 
families. 
Oct. 2 — Camp Alliance, a leader in military unit and family support services as well as a role 
model for building strong support communities. 
Oct. 9 — TF Reach Center, a school community support to the children at Asbell Elementary. 
Oct. 23 — Ozark Off Road Cyclists, which is dedicated to creating and maintaining sustainable 
soft surface trails in the Arkansas Ozarks. 
Nov. 6 — Arkansas Crisis Center, which provides crisis intervention and suicide prevention 
services statewide through its crisis helpline. 
Nov. 13 — Potter's House, which supports at-risk children and youth 
 
 
Sign up at: https://uark.givepulse.com/group/199529-Find-Your-Impact  
 
 
Jane B. Gearhart Full Circle Food Pantry is Now Open! 
Hey Hogs! We are the Jane B. Gearhart Full Circle Campus Food Pantry, established in 2011 by 
students who became aware of their peers struggle with finding adequate nutrition. We are a 
student led emergency food assistance program that distributes a three day supply of food to 
all members of a household provided at least one person has a University of Arkansas ID 
number. We are also thrilled to announce our Jane B. Gearhart Full Circle Mobile Food Pantry! 
This program is designed to provide the pantry’s services to clients who cannot make it to our 
campus pantry during normal hours of operation. Our volunteers will drive our van to deliver 
your food to convenient locations around Fayetteville. Another exciting addition to our Food 
Pantry is the Food Pantry Mini Initiative! These are mini food pantries around campus where 

https://uark.givepulse.com/group/199529-Find-Your-Impact


students can find various food items on the go. Find out more here: 
https://service.uark.edu/foodprograms/jane-b-gearhart-full-circle-food-pantry/ . 
We have many exciting events happening this fall including a Homecoming food drive, a brand 
new rearrange of the pantry, and holiday baskets for Thanksgiving and Christmas. Stop by the 
Center for Community Engagement or say hey to us in the pantry for more information! We are 
excited to welcome students back to campus and want every University of Arkansas member to 
know we are here to help, or just to hangout ! 
 
 
Hours of Operation: 
Mondays: 11:00 am – 3:00 pm 
Wednesdays: 3:00 – 5:00 pm 
Thursdays: 10:00 am – 2:00 pm 
 
 
 
Responding to Disasters:  
We encourage students to give blood and money to reputable organizations like Red Cross. 
We ask that students and offices not respond with supply drives unless requested by a 
community agency on the ground in the impacted area.  We don’t want our philanthropy to be 
a burden on people already in crisis. 
Next we ask that groups not leave to Volunteer unless they are trained disaster volunteers. 
We will communicate when Volunteers are needed on the ground for clean-up and how to get 
involved through announcements in newswire and our website service.uark.edu. 
 
 

********** 
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